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Classroom News

Happy New Year and welcome back to 
school. We hope you had a wonderful 
holiday with family and friends and are 

ready for the year ahead. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to 
remind everyone of the importance of 
sleep and routine to help your child 
best manage the busy school days. 

We will now be sending reading books 
home daily. More information to follow.

January Birthdays

Heinz 19th

Upcoming Events:

17th: School starts
23rd: Activities begin 

Important Reminders:

Please pack a healthy 
snack and lunch and a 
water bottle for your 
child. 

Please ensure they have 
a sun hat and a change 
of clothes at school.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions or if I can help in any way.

Jan 
2023


